
Life and Work – June 6, 2021 

We extend our condolences to Alice Forsey, as well as family and friends, on the 
passing of Alice's husband Howard on June 1, 2021. Funeral service was held at St. 
James United on Saturday June 5, 2021.  
 
We would like to acknowledge the following donation to the Cemetery Fund: 
 
*in loving memory of son, Gil Jr, from Ruby Hiscock 
 
St James United is pleased to offer summer employment under the Canada 
Summer Jobs program (CSJ) to a participant for 8 weeks/35 hours per week at $12.50, 
from June 28 to August 21. 
As our Special Events Program Planner, you will update our records, prepare 
inventories; act as the St. James liaison for Pride Week activities; advertise and 
organize our third annual (or second virtual) Diversity Fair; organize our fall outreach to 
students project; assist committees with: preparing MS-Word templates, promoting St. 
James as a venue for weddings, preparing lists of volunteers who can assistance with 
fundraisers, special services and/or projects during the fall/Advent church seasons; 
work with our Archivist to update church archives that have accrued in the last year and 
were not done routinely since last summer. 
A Participant is between 15 or 30 years of age at the start of employment; is a Canadian 
Citizen, permanent citizen or one on whom refugee protection has been conferred; is 
legally entitled to work according to provincial/federal legislations and regulations. You 
may be in a field of studies related to or have experience in Office Administration, 
Business Management, or Computer Science Technology.  Familiarity with MS-Office is 
a definite asset. 
To apply for this position, please send your resume to stjamesuc@info.org with the 
subject "Canada Summer Job" by June 16, 2021. 
 
ONLINE AUCTION 2021 - Cochrane Street United Church is hosting an online 
auction June 10 - 17 through an online platform called Charity Auctions Today. The link 
will be provided on our website and Facebook Page 
(https://www.charityauctionstoday.com/auctions/Cochrane-Street-UC-21250). Stay 
tuned for more details. All auction items can be picked up at 81 Cochrane Street on 
Saturday, June 19, 9:00AM–11:00AM, and Sunday morning on June 20 from 9:00AM–
10:45AM. Please contact the church office with any queries at 722-3023 
or info@cochranestreetuc.com. 
 
Kamloops Residential School: A Time for Mourning and Support 
 

This message comes from Indigenous Ministries and Justice at The United Church of 
Canada: 
 

As news came on May 28, 2021, that the remains of 215 children were found in a mass 
unmarked grave on the grounds of the former Kamloops Residential School, we entered 
into a time of mourning for these relatives, their families, and their 
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communities. Indigenous Ministries asks all of the church to continue in this time of 
mourning and of support for each other as we grieve this loss, and others that we do not 
yet know about. 
 

If you are a residential school or intergenerational survivor and this content is upsetting, 
please call the National Indian Residential School Crisis Line at 1-866-925-4419. 

 
LifeSpeak’s June Campaign: LGBTQIA+ and Two Spirit People and Mental Health. 
 

June is officially recognized as Pride month. It is a time in which the LGBTQIA+ and 
Two Spirit community is recognized and celebrated here in Canada and other regions.  
 

LifeSpeak’s campaign sets out to help us better understand the social and mental 
health considerations for these communities. 
 

Did you know that June 10th marks the 94th Anniversary of the United Church of 
Canada. 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 


